
CEO's declaration of compliance 

To all Taihan family  

First of all, I would like to express my gratitude to all of you, who are doing their best for company’s 

growth amid dire economic crisis (we’ve experienced) throughout 2022. As I noted on New Year’s 

address, 2023 is the moment we should endeavor thoroughly (in preparation) for the next decade 

and I would like to make a pledge with all of you regarding “fair trade” via this compliance 

declaration, which will be a foothold of our growth.  

We launched Compliance Program in August 2021 in order to eradicate “unfair common actions” 

such as bid rigging (which was prevalent in the industry as a customary behavior), that was a kind 

of custom in the industry and in response to consistently tightened (enforcement of) fair trade 

regulation.  

In 2022, we continuously made meetings with executives and staffs, and also visited personally our 

subcontractors and suppliers to inform company’s willingness to pursue Compliance Program. 

Moreover, for the purpose of enhance Taihan family’s perception of Compliance Program in various 

way, we invited an external expert to preside customized team by team sessions to educate the 

importance of Fair trade laws and regulations, held internal routine training sessions and quiz 

contest.  

Taihan is planning on showing our willingness to be part of ‘Fair Trade’ based on our achievement 

last year, as we expect gradual recovery from COVID-19 this year.  

We will keep introduce external expert’s session, which was widely welcomed by our members 

previously, with more customized way in terms of positions and departments to meet the purpose 

of preventing violation of laws and regulations. Further, Taihan will keep award who actively 

participate the Compliance Program with strong performance while those who are not will get 

imposed strict punishment in accordance to the rule.  

If we could establish our Compliance culture solidly, I am confident we could visualize our 

expectation in the next decade. With this regard, I sincerely ask all of you to be individual leader in 

fair competition and transparent business transaction in order for Taihan to be a sound role model 

not only in the cable industry but also in our society.  

11 January 2023 

CEO of Taihan  


